
ST BOTOLPH’S C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 
 

19th September 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Friday 4th October 2024 we will be celebrating Harvest Festival at St Botolph’s 
Church.  We will once again be collecting goods for Hive Hope, whose purpose is to 
support local individuals and families in crisis, by providing them with emergency 
provisions for three days.  
 
We would be very grateful if children could bring in donations of any of the following: 
 

• Tinned vegetables - potatoes, carrots, peas 

• Instant & tinned potato 

• Tinned fruit and fruit jelly 

• Tinned meat - pies, mince and onions etc 

• Rice and pasta 

• Instant noodles, pasta, couscous, rice etc 

• Coffee, hot chocolate & tea 

• Pasta sauces 

• Biscuits & cereal bars 

• Tinned fish 

• Rice pudding (or other tinned puddings) 

• Custard  

• Spreads - jam, marmite, peanut butter 

• Longlife milk (not fresh) 

• Longlife fruit juice/squash (not fresh) 

• Oil, ketchup, mayonnaise  

• Toiletries of all types  

• Toilet roll 

• Laundry tabs/washing up liquid 
 
All items donated should be in date, long-life, tinned, dried, jar or packet.  
Please do not send in fresh food. 
 

We are also holding a Harvest Basket/Box competition. Children are invited to make 
a basket, out of a shoe box or something similar in size, decorated to symbolise 
Harvest.   
 
All donations and boxes can be brought into school from Monday 30th September 
until Wednesday 2nd October, and the winners of the Harvest Basket/Box 
competition will be announced and celebrated at Church on Friday 4th October. 

 
Thank you for supporting us at this special time of year. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs A Martin 
Acting Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Some of our Harvest Boxes from last year 
 

 
 


